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HB 3169 wouldprovide for reallocation of money from recreational fuel taxes to
the trail and access program, while deleting references to the general fund.

Our statement on this measure is compiled from voluntarily submitted opinions of
the listed academic reviewers, ans as such, does not constitute an institutional position of
the University of Hawaii.

In general, we support the intent of this measure to solidify the funding for Na Ala
Hele. However, we are concerned about the reference to commercial use of public trails
and access. What exactly does this mean? Is Na Ala Hele entering the business of
ecotourism promotion? Without specific information on the extent of tourism promotion,
we are left with an uneasy feeling about prospects for equestrian, or even motorized
vehicle use of trails. What are the goals of this effort, and who sets the standards for use?
In view of prior experiences with commercial use of natural resources, we caution Na Ala
Hele to be mindful of other competing use scenarios that have unfolded in Hawaii in the
wake of commercialization of public assets.





